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ROUTE 637 (ORBIT ROAD) OVER CARBELL SWAMP REOPENS 

Culvert replacement project complete 

  
ISLE OF WIGHT COUNTY – The Virginia Department of Transportation (VDOT) culvert 

replacement project on Route 637 (Orbit Road) over Carbell Swamp is complete and the road is 

open to traffic. The project started in April 2018. 

 

To see other projects happening around Hampton Roads visit Hampton Roads Projects. 

 

Follow us on Twitter:  @VaDOTHR and Facebook too, 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/vadothr/ 
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